
A Homecoming Week Activity 

 

In order to encourage more school spirit and Homecoming week participation, the Best of the Bay contest will continue 
in 2018 

 

The contest will determine which WFBHS team, club or group has the most school spirit through a dress-up competition 
on Friday, October 12th. 

 

Sign-up /Registration 

 By the end of the day on October 5th, seniors, captains, presidents, group leaders and club leaders will sign up 
their team for Best of the Bay. In registering their team, they will sign a contract that states: 

 

1. No team member will be forced or pressured into wearing anything that makes them feel uncomfortable. 

2. No activities related to Best of the Bay should start earlier than 5:00 AM on October 12th. 

 

3. All team members participating will dress up similarly and follow the theme submitted by the group. 

   

4. No subgroup of individuals within a group should be treated differently or be held to different expectations.  

 

5. The theme to be used by a group must be approved by Mr. Worzella, Activities Director. 

 

6. All groups participating are expected to walk in the parade which starts at 2:00 on October 12th. The winning 
group, as judged by a panel of staff, will win a pizza party to be held during lunch at a later date. 

 

 

 Groups that violate the contract, will not be eligible to win the competition and may be subject to school and/or 
athletic/activities code consequences if the violations are deemed to be extreme. 

 

 

Please go to the following link to sign up! 

 

www.tinyurl.com/bestofthebay18 


